KALAMUNDA
=" COMMUNITY NOTICE

Is your child’s school closing?
Are you working and still need

your child in care?

WE CAN HELP!!!II KEEP

Kids Inn OSHC Club Kalamunda

has all intentions of remaining CALM

open, during this trying period.

We will be one of the last WE ARE

centres to close and will only do
so if the government requests a
total lock down.

We will be opening from OPEN

6.45am to 6.00pm each
weekday.

Even if you are currently not enrolled with us, you are welcome
to attend casually during this trying period.

For more information or to book in please call Shelley on:

9257 1222

oshc@kidsinn.com.au




